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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted MPLA news  for NMLA newsletter 

 Submitted MPLA report to NMLA board for April 9, 2015 meeting 

 Submitted New Mexico news for MPLA newsletter 

 Reviewed reports submitted for April meeting 

  
 
New Mexico news: 
 

 A very successful NMLA Spring Mini Conference with over 100 attendees was be held 
April 9 & 10 at Laguna Pueblo.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 NMLA Annual Conference will be in Albuquerque on Oct. 21-23, 2015.  Our conference 
theme this year is “Create Connect Transform.”    

 

 Embudo Valley Library and Community Center won one of the National Medals for 
Museum and Library Service. 

 

 The NMLA Vice President-Elect is Lynette Schurdevin from the Rio Rancho Public Library and 
the Treasurer-Elect is Lisa Pate from Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Library System  
 

 NMLA wrote a letter supporting prisoners of the Bernalillo County Metropolitan Detention 
Center’s right to receive books delivered to them   Prison Legal News filed a complaint in federal  
court that the prison had censored books sent to inmates in violation of their First Amendment 
rights. 

http://www.cabq.gov/library/

